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January 2, 2020

Democracy Watch
P.O. Box 821, Stn. B
Ottawa, ON

KIP 5P9

Dear Mr. Conacher:

9620 - 103A AVENUE
EDMONTON, ALBERTA
CANADA T5H OH7

PH: 780-421-3333
www.edmontonpolice.ca

TS 11878

Thank you for your letter dated December 4, 2019 where you requested an investigation

into the actions of Premier Jason Kenney and his Cabinet.

Please be advised that the RCMP (A/Commissioner John Ferguson) is aware of your

letter of complaint and will be looking into the matter to determine whether an

investigation is warranted. The EPS will not initiate an investigation as this matter falls

within the RMCP’s mandate.

Regards,

=TS

Deputy Chief Kevin Brezinski
Intelligence and Investigations Bureau
Edmonton Police Service



